OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

0-1,2-1

April 4, 1940

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen

The officials of the Kansas High School Activities Association have requested the use of the main floor and the basketball court of Robinson Gymnasium all day Friday and Saturday, April 12 and 13, in connection with the district music competition being held on the campus at that time. It is proposed that the building be used only for the checking of instruments and dressing.

I am sending this notice in advance of the event in order that you may have time to make any adjustments in the class schedules which seem necessary or advisable. Please do not hesitate to call me if I can be of assistance.

Sincerely yours, Kaymond Michola

Executive Secretary

B